Pursue: Fasting Challenge
Jan. 26th to February 15th, 2019

Why are we Fasting as a Church?

1. Church Vision:
o To see our Church Vision - advanced and
developed!
2. SUPPORT:
o Supporting our Pastor & Pastor’s Council

i. These people are seeking God’s face and
direction to help us complete God’s vision
for Evangel. They need wisdom & strength
to communicate and see to the development
of the God’s vision for the Evangel family.

o Ministry Leaders:

i. These people are leading the different
ministries of the church and need prayer to
be effective and lead well.

3. Church Needs:
o Our church needs workers who grab on to God’s
vision, want to work alongside our Pastor & the
Pastor’s Council and see the vision accomplished.

We currently need:
o A church secretary to be hired to take care of the
church office and the daily operations of the church
o and/or an Assistant Pastor to come alongside
Pastor Grant to see to the continued development of
the church

4. Pentecostal Revival

We are agreeing in prayer with Carrefour des Nations and
Eglise Restauration for a fresh outpouring of God’s
presence and power for:
e salvations
e Refreshing and strengthening of each church
member/ attendee
e that our churches would be healthier
each christian would be spirit-filled and led, so that
they would discover their role in the body of Christ
e and they would go and make disciples of Christ of
their families, friends, co-workers, and the lost and
our city!

People to pray for:

e Pastor and Pastor’s Council

o Gaetan Lensi

o Charles Annan

o Regent Charette

o Valerie Peloquin (Paul)

o Aline Boudreau
Our Intern: Alessia & her husband Nineb Mikhail
New people attending church
Healing for those in the church who are sick, and those
beyond our church

Things to pray for:
e Jan. 25th at 7:30 pm - Special Rally at Eglise Restauration -
e February 22-24th - Special weekend with Pastor John Cava
and Lathan Woods and the Missions team from South
Carolina coming that weekend
e Special Church Rally with Eglise Vie Abondante and other
churches. Saturday, February 23rd at 6:30 pm at our church.



